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Comments: Closing snowmobile land in Colorado hurts not only our sport, but the environment and Colorado

economy as well! Besides loving snowmobiling more than anything in the world, my friends/family love the land

and environment in which we recreate. Our  yearly registrations, licenses, fees, and donations total well into the

thousands of dollars each year. Furthermore, we take time and effort to keep the backcountry clean and as wild

as possible. Without sledders, the backcountry cannot be accessed by anyone else and will therefore not receive

any care during the winter months. 

In regards to the Colorado economy, I alone spend $4-$5K per year on local business restaurants, hotels, AIR

B&amp;B's, and equipment stores. With less and less land to sled on, that money will greatly reduce. Keep as

much of the backcountry open as possible please! 


